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This was a sneak attack by a NIMBY who tricked a legislator into proposing a bill without consulting with the
people and district that had been aspiring to have a single trail from Tumalo to Sunriver.

Shame on Rep. Whisnant for being duped in the first place, then being sneaky! Dump this bill, and let the  process
go forward in the sunlight of full transparency.

Steve Eichelberger
Bend
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